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Stephen Hoffman

From: Patrice Smith <555pksmith@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2022 8:58 AM
To: HR, PHRC Regs Public Comment
Subject: [External] Reject the proposed changes to sex discrimination

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown 
sources. To report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov. 

Dear PHRC, 
 
Please...... 
 
In the beginning, God created them male and female..... period. 
 
We are all broken human beings and have many issues, flaws, hurts, and we do make some poor decisions from 
wrong thinking etc.; however, that is exactly what it is.  
 
Reality it Reality, no matter how perceived. 
 
Sincerely, 
Patrice Smith 
67 Price Road 
Honesdale, PA 18431 


